From: AEMAdmin@sdcounty.ca.gov

Sent: Wednesday, October 27, 2021 5:59 PM

To: Potter, Andrew; Fang, Angela; Donnelly, Liberty; Temple, Nicole; Flores, Lauren; COSD, Redistricting;
Hall, David; Lau, Chim; Villa, Nicole; Van Wagner, Keith

Subject: IRC eComment

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

You've received a new form based mail from
https://www.sandiegocounty.gov/content/sdc/redistricting/IRCecomment.html.

Values:

First_Name :
Nancy

Last_Name :
Hardwick

E-mail :

Phone :

eComment :

We are concerned that the coastal communities of Encinitas, Carlsbad, Solana Beach and Del Mar are proposed to be
incorporated into a district with inland communities, such as Poway. The character, history and environmental concerns
of the coastal communities are distinct from the character, history and environmental concerns of inland areas, like
Poway. The coastal communities need to retain their distinctive identities and voices....and have the ability to elect
legislators who can intelligently represent this unique area. We strongly oppose incorporating the coastal areas into
inland districts.

Submit :
Submit





